 


Third Grade News


Mrs. Brown’s Room


October 21, 2011








MATH FACTS





We will begin testing our addition math facts next week. You can help your child practice these at home. Flashcards can be easily made or purchased inexpensively.  You can find flashcards to print online at this website:





http://www.memory-improvement-tips.com/support-files/addition-0-12-vertical.pdf





Your child should be able to answer a basic addition fact question without having to count on his/her fingers. We will be testing once or twice a week. Our goal is to have our addition facts mastered by Christmas. 








REMINDERS





Oct. 21 – Carnival   6 – 8 p.m.


 		Middle School Gym





Oct. 31 – Halloween Parade 2:00





Nov. 7,9,10 – Parent/Teacher


			Conferences








	If you need to contact Mrs. Brown during the day, try email. I usually check it in the morning, at lunch, and at the end of the day. 


Address:		cbrown@hassk12.org








SPECIALS SCHEDULE:


Next week’s rotation is:





Monday – Media


Tuesday - Music


Wednesday – Gym


Thursday –  Technology


Friday -  Media





*Please help your child to remember his/her library book on our scheduled Media days.














